
 
 

 

Visitor Fact Sheet 
 WHAT TO EXPECT WHEN VISITING   

Updated July 19, 2023 

 

1. We strongly suggest you postpone your visit if you have the 
following symptoms of COVID-19: cough, fever, shortness of 
breath, difficulty breathing, chills, muscle pain, headache, sore 
throat, diarrhea or new loss of taste and smell.    

2. Please defer all non-urgent visitation if you are currently COVID-
19 positive, have been COVID positive for the last 10 days, or 
have been in close contact with someone with COVID-19.  

3. Please wash your hands or utilize hand sanitizer prior to entering 
the nursing units.  

4. The front entrance is the ONLY entry and exit points for visitors. 

5. A negative test is NOT required to enter the facility at this time. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

20 Park Avenue - Auburn, New York 13021 – (315) 255-7188 – FAX (315) 255-7109 


